
Electric system improvements 
planned for your community

Puget Sound Energy is working to upgrade the 
electric system serving customers in northeastern 
King County. Plans to address customer electricity 
capacity constraints and provide additional electric 
reliability include the construction of a new 115 
kilovolt transmission line. 

The new line will run from the Sammamish substa-
tion (9221 Willows Road NE in Redmond) to or near 
the Juanita substation (10910 NE 132nd Street in 
Kirkland). The four-mile route of the transmission  
line has not yet been determined.

Building on past public feedback, PSE has formed 
a community stakeholder advisory group to provide 
input into the siting process. A community meeting 
will be scheduled this fall to solicit public comments 
and feedback on potential routes for the new line. 

You will receive an invitation to the public meeting. 
In the meantime, if you have questions or comments 
about the Sammamish – Juanita 115 kV transmission 
line project, please send them to: 

info@sammjuan115.com 

or contact Barry Lombard or Jason Van Nort directly.

Delivering your energy future

For more information

Web site: www.PSE.com/SammJuan115
E-mail: info@sammjuan115.com
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